20th February, 1962,

V4
" Reference

"KINGSTON AGATE"

gassn. (s) Hul. Hpt. No, 6744z,

Dear Eir,

We acknowledge receipt of yvour classing letter of the
16th instant in connection with the above vessel and in
reply would confirm that there are in fact 150 fmz=,. 'oF
cable on board, as stated in our report,

We would also confirm that the Owners have been
advised of the Committee's decision regarding the

postponement of the Special Survey.

Yours faithfully,
The Survié;rs,

0
The Secretar =1 i .
LoNDON, Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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